
  

 

ACTIVITIES:  

 Welcoming Remarks and Introductions of  
Self-advocates, Families and Staff 

 Meet, Mingle and Join the Fun 
 Holiday Party Buffet 

 
 Teens and young adults in our area are welcome and encouraged 

to join our self-advocacy group as new members 
 By joining our self-advocacy group, you can:  

1) Connect with the Hudson Valley Region of the Self Advocacy  
New York State Association (SANYS) and find out about its 
meetings, trainings, conferences, networking and fun activities 

2) Learn useful information to lead a more independent and self-
directed life 

3) Become a self-advocacy leader and speaker 

Please join us for our Holiday Celebration on: 
Monday December 12, 2016 from 6:00 to 8:00 PM 

 

Westchester Institute for Human Development 
Cedarwood Hall, Valhalla, NY 

 
 If you plan on attending, please RSVP by Monday December 5th to:  

Mitchell Levitz at (914) 493-8119 or email: mlevitz@wihd.org  
 
 
Please share this announcement with other people with 
developmental disabilities who may wish to join and their family 
members or house staff. Also, if you work for other agencies that 
you think would like to join us for this Self-Advocacy event, feel free 
to share this announcement with them as well.  

The Hear Our Voices Self Advocacy Group and the  
Community Support Network at WIHD Invite You to 

Our Annual Holiday Party on Monday December 12th 6-8 PM 
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